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The Business Constituency (BC) endorses the recommendations made by the 

IRTP-B  

Working Group and encourages ICANN Board members to vote in favor of the 

motion  

as drafted. 

 

If Board members have issues which prevent them from supporting the motion, 

the  

BC urges the Board refer the issue back to the GNSO Council which can ask 

the  

IRTP-B working group to review the Board's feedback, and perhaps modify  

recommendations where appropriate. 

 

This document was reviewed and approved by BC members in accordance with 

our  

charter. 

-- 

Steve DelBianco 

Vice chair for policy coordination 
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